
WILLIAMSBURG IN THE 
WOODS HOA  

Annual Yard Sale - 2019  

Mark your calendars as the annual Williamsburg In The Woods yard 
sale has been scheduled for Saturday June 8th. If you plan on 
participating, you will need to obtain a yard sale permit from the Town 
of Plainfield. We will remind neighbors of the date at the annual 
homeowners meeting and will display signs at the front entrances prior 
to the sale.  

 


